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February 1, 1072

Mr., H., CGordon Howard
2470 South Ivanhoe Place
Holly Hills

Denver, Colorado 80222

Dear Mr. Howard:

In responseto your letter, I am enclosinga copy of the com-
pletion report on the No. 1 Howard well in Section 17, T 7N,
R 67TW. This is all the information that we have on the well,
We assume the well is mainly a gas well since Miami Oil
Producershas stated it is shut in until pipeline facilities are
available. We will write for production tests and notify you
of the results.

The enclosed plat shows that there are no other wells in the
immediate area thatare capable of produecing cil or gas, Be-
fore the area can be spaced, a hearing would have to be held
at which time you would have an opportunity to be heard,

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Douglas V. Rogers
Director
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